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March 24, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
The Governor has issued an emergency “Safer at Home” order to slow the spread of COVID-19. The order only 
allows individuals to leave home to perform tasks essential to maintain health and safety, get services and supplies 
necessary for staying home and to care for others. This new order becomes effective at 8:00 AM Wednesday, March 
25, 2020 and remains in effect until 8:00 AM Friday, April 24, 2020 or until a superseding order is issued. Details of 
the order are found at https://evers.wi.gov/Documents/COVID19/EMO12-SaferAtHome.pdf. 
 
Students will continue their education with teachers via distance and/or virtual learning on Monday, March 30. The 
virtual learning will continue through the order date of April 24, 2020 or until a superseding order is issued. 
 
Grab and Go breakfast and lunches will also continue to be available for pick-up through April 24, 2020. More details 
about the meal program and additional resources are on the District COVID-19 webpage at 
https://www.hjt1.org/parents/extended-school-closure-information-covid-19. 
 
Please continue to monitor your email and the Hartford Jt. 1 website for updates and further information.   
 
Yours in education, 
 
Mark Smits, Ph.D. 
District Administrator  
School District of Hartford Jt. 1 
 

https://evers.wi.gov/Documents/COVID19/EMO12-SaferAtHome.pdf
https://www.hjt1.org/parents/extended-school-closure-information-covid-19

